

SOUTHEASTERN SCHOOL

DAVID SOCHA, GUIDANCE COUNSELOR

Dear Parents:

My name is David Socha and I am one of the guidance counselors at Southeastern School. I will be the counselor who will primarily work with your child in the elementary school. I have been teaching for thirty-four years. I have been married for thirty-seven years with two adult children. I am not a grandparent yet, but I consider all of my students at Southeastern as my grandchildren.

It is my hope that you and your child/children will have a positive experience at Southeastern. If you ever you have questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call me. I will be glad to meet with you at your convenience. Southeastern is a great place for children and we would like to help your child be successful in any way we can. Again, it is great to have you here at Southeastern.

Sincerely,

David Socha

Guidance Counselor